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Airmail Oot. 22n, 1946 
Your File 31167-16

Indian Affairs Branch, Dept, of Mines and Resources, Ottawa.

Further to my letter of August 19th in connection 
with the proposed relocation of a portion of the water 
supply pipeline serving Chekwelp Indian Reserve Ko. 26, 
you will by now lave received a copy of Mr. T. H. Boyd's 
memorandum dated August 27th wherein he recommends 
relocation of part of the pipeline to obviate tla necessity 
of crossing private property, the cost cf the work being 
estimated at $346.00.

Mr. Indian Agent Taylor, under date of October 
18th lias advised that he Intends to approach the Rand 
Council with a view to securing a resolution from them 
authorizing payment of these costs from their oand funds 
and also for such costs as may be incurred for the 
maintenance of the system.

D. M kaoKay,
Indian Commissioner for 8.C.
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